
It is with deep regret that I have to inform you of the death of Ray Hanna 
yesterday. 
 
No details are known, but it is thought to be of natural causes. 
 
Ray was known to many of us for his Leadership of the Red Arrows in the first 
few years of the team, and subsequently for his magnificent warbirds displays. 
Who could have failed to be moved by the graceful closing Spitfire displays at 
the recent Biggin Hill airshows. 
 
I will send out a further email when we know more details of any funeral or 
memorial arrangements in case people would wish to attend to show their 
respects 
 
John Willis 
Biggin Hill Airport Users Database 


